Date: Mon, 22 Oct 2007 09:16:14 +0100

From: Tom Wegelius <Tom.Wegelius@cern.ch>

To: Ian Crotty <ian.crotty@cern.ch>, Archana Sharma <Archana.Sharma@cern.ch>

Cc: Brigitte Benoit-Jeannin <Brigitte.Benoit-Jeannin@cern.ch>

Subject: INDIA -  EDH

Dear Ian,

As India is not mentionned on the list of countries in annexe 4 (OCB/SECO) while considered by SECO as a sensitive

country for all possible dual-use goods, we require from your team a written confirmation that you have checked

seriously that no item listed on your shipping request is identified in the Annexes 1&2&3 of the OCB and this way

does not need any export permit.

As your request (EDH 2592810) concerns possibly sensitive items, as HV connectors, electronic modules, printed

circuit boards, aluminum jigs, we must check before giving the green light for this shipment.

Thank you for your comprehension.

Kind regards

Tom Wegelius

